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                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA A.Beck/M.Ward    M.Ward 
7MS O.Palmer     L.McBirnie 
7SA M.McDonald     A.Turner-Chong 
8A J.Churchill     T.Cannon 
8JO K.Darley     K.Darley 
9GG L.Burke/H.Corrigan/A.Ireland/K.Russell A.Ireland 
9KD L.Cox      H.Williams 
10L A.Glover     A.Glover 
10LG C.Bellard     L.Pennington 
11AK C.Hough     No Student Of The Week 
11RS E.Wright     E.Wright 
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And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  
Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 

can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 
Year 12 students have been taking part in a programme called CEASE, which helps young people to 
explore healthy and unhealthy relationships. The students have entered into some good discussions 
around relationships and how to spot any warning signs. These sessions have been delivered via Zoom 
by "Got Your Back" Remedi Restorative Service as part of their Preparing for Adulthood course. 
Year 8 students have been learning about pasta this week. Students have learnt to list the key 
essentials for cooking pasta, cook pasta to perfection every time and match pasta sauce with specific 
pasta shapes for pasta recipes. Some tasty looking dishes prepared! 
Year 11 students have worked very hard in their Gardening lessons and have been staining the planters 
at the back of the school in preparation for a ‘Remembrance and Sensory Area’. Well done to 
everybody!   
School finishes on Wednesday 31st March and reopens Monday 19th April. Wishing you all a Happy 
Easter break! 
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